
April 22, 2019 
Morgan Baptist Association Executive Committee Meeting 

 
The Morgan Baptist Association Executive Committee convened in a scheduled meeting on Monday, 
April 22, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in Hacker Hall of the Morgan Baptist Association, Hartselle, Alabama.  The 
following were present: Chris Martin, Walter Blackman, Paul DeVine, Thomas Smothers, Harry Miller, 
Terry Hudson, Joe Edmondson, Fran Edmondson, Anthony Patterson, Charles Lott, Janice Luker, Daniel 
Forester, Virginia Alexander, Earl Haygood, Geno Shirey, William A. Whisenant, jr., Belinda Ealey, Anne 
Kellett, Greg Compton, Alison Blackwood, Scott Walters.  
 
 
Moderator, Chris Martin, called the meeting to order,  stated that a quorum was present, and declared 
the Meeting open for the transaction of business.  Chris opened the meeting by leading in opening 
prayer.   
 
 
Scott Walters gave the devotion and led in prayer.  
 
Moderator, Chris Martin, noted copies of the Executive Committee January 28, 2019 minutes were 
presented for review.  No additions or corrections were noted.  Minutes approved as written. 
 
Walter Blackman, Pastor of East Highland Baptist Church, presented the Morgan Baptist Association 
Financial Report for January – March 2019.   For the quarter our net income was a negative $3,859.72  
 A question was raised about the negative number for the quarter.  Blackman replied at this time that 
was not a concern with the funds in the MBA Accounts.   Also,  the Project Care Financial Report for 
January – March 2019 was presented.  For the quarter the net income was $2386.60.   Walter Blackman 
moved that the reports be adopted. The printed report was approved.  
 
No other committee reports. 
 
Virginia Alexander, Director of Project Care, presented the following written reports:  Alabama Raceway 
Ministry, Campus Ministry, ESL and Tutoring Children, The Caring Place/Bible Study.  
 
Geno Shirey presented the Disaster Relief Report. 
 
Ken Blackwood, Director of Missions, presented his printed report; emphasizing the donations received 
for Venezuela, and our 100th Year Anniversary of the Association and thanking all who support our 
association partnership.   
 
There was no old business to consider. 
 
 
New Business:  
 

• Approval of 2019 Pulpit Supply List – 
Ken Blackwood, Director of Missions, presented the additions to the 2019 Pulpit Supply List of 
pastors who submitted their supply forms to be included on pulpit supply by motion of attached 
listing.  Second by Harry Miller.  All voted yea. 
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PASTOR NAME Phone Email Address 
 
Ed Dunham   256-686-0613   eddunham75@yahoo.com 
Jackie Hill   256-341-7352   brojackie19990@outlook.com 
 
 

Prayer Requests was taken :  Mark Shaw, Mrs. Walters. 
Praise Report:  Mr. and Mrs. Blake Kersey -  Birth of New Baby 
 
The meeting was adjourned and closed in prayer by Moderator, Chris Martin. 
 
 
Submitted by: 
 
 
Belinda  Ealey 
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